
 

 

 

February 12, 2021 

 

Attention D.I.A. Students and Parents: 

 

Our Winter Break begins at the end of the day (February 15-19, 2021)! Get some rest, catch up on a show, 

spend time with family! No school work allowed:) 

 

When we return, February 24, 2021, school will be open for all students in the learning centers at our new location  

 

New Location:  5161 Charles St., Detroit, MI  48212  

Main Door:  Door #4 Located on Bloom  

Door for Grades K-3:  Door #5 on Rowley at the curved driveway  

Arrival Time: 7:30-7:55am 

Pick-Up Time: 3:20 pm 

 

Early pick-up is discouraged but must be before 3:00pm so that last period learning is not interrupted.  

 

Be sure to tell your teacher if you have not already. If you are planning to attend the Learning Centers. Learning 

Centers are a place for you to come and still connect with your teachers online but Also to have additional support 

of staff while learning. Plus, your friends are there. We will continue to have all safety measures in place including 

morning symptom checker, temperature checks, face masks are required at all times, and 6 ft. social distancing in 

classrooms and halls. We WILL keep our friends safe.  

 

Breakfast, Lunch and Supper will be served daily. After-school study tables will be held from 3:20 until 5:20pm.  

 

Uniforms are to be worn however If you do not have a uniform shirt Pink, Grey or Black will be ok.  HS students may 

wear scrubs as we are a School of Veterinary Medicine. (Pink, Black or Grey only). Friday is free dress as long as you 

are Branding. Clothes must have DIA on them.  

 

Parents! Our DIA Spirit Boutique will open in March and you can purchase DIA gear then.  

 

As always if you have questions give us a call. 313.873.3050.  

 

Educationally Yours, 

 

Principal, Sakina Bolden 


